
 

       

General Update  

It has been a lovely, quiet (and at times, sunny!) summer which 
has given us the opportunity to spruce the nursery up a little,         
re-vamp the children’s playrooms and give the nursery in general 
some TLC. We hope you like the changes!  
 
 

This month we also welcome to the following children to KCN… 
we hope you have fun with us! 
 

Ayaan        Asiyah        Belle        Hollie         Kaeden       Kaynan       Laela  
Maham     Mateusz     Mason     Michael     Milan          Sophia         Toby  
Tyler   

It’s good to talk!  
 

We hope you can join us for our Autumn term parents evening 
being held here from 4pm on Thursday the 17th of October.  
 

Please book your 10 minute, informal appointment with your 
child’s key person later this month and we look forward to 
seeing you there! 

Whatever-the-weather-
wear! 

 

As the weather is starting to  
change, please ensure your child  

has suitable outer-wear  
whilst they are at nursery.  

 

Hats, scarves, gloves and coats 
should be labelled and kept here 

wherever possible 
 

Hide and Seek Stories! 
 

Our children have been busy this 
summer hiding 10 story books 

around Keighley! 
 

Oooh...we are sneaky, aren’t we?!! 
 

So, please keep an eye open when 
you are out and about, let us know 
on our Facebook page if you find 
one, enjoy the book and re-hide!! 

 

Go on… then you can be sneaky 
too!! 

Sept 2019 
Autumn 

Newsletter 

Payment Policy  
 

A reminder that KCN is a not for profit organisation and as a result 
the following payment terms apply to all fee paying children 
 

• Invoices are raised on the 1st of each month and must be cleared in 
full by the 1st of the following month 

• If full payment is not received by the 8th of the following month, 
childcare will be stopped. No exceptions. 

• These policy terms apply to all fee paying children upon signing & 
returning your child’s registration form 

• Card payments can be made in person or over the phone, BACS 
payments are also accepted as well as cash 

• A CCJ will be requested if your child’s account is not reconciled by 
the end of the following month. 

Keighley Community Nursery. 01535 600723. klycomnurserymanager@aol.com  



 

       

Picture Perfect  

On Tuesday the 16th of Oct the Tempest photographer, Jo will 
be back in nursery to take individual and family pictures  
(just in time to be given to family & friends as perfect Christmas gifts!!)  
 

More details will follow and be displayed around nursery but 
whether your child is in on that date or not, you can always 
bring them in for their picture taking between 8.30am and 
2.30pm. So practice that pout and say cheese!!!  

All together now 
 

Just a reminder that you can    
order uniform for your children at 

the Nursery Reception. 
There are hooded sweatshirts,  
t-shirts, polo shirts and even 

fleece jackets!!  
 

Simply fill in an order form,  pay in 
cash for exactly what you would 

like and it will arrive within  7 
working days.  

 

If you see a space man -  

just park, man!! 
 

Please can we ask all parents and 
family members using our car 
park to do so responsibly and  

considerately.  
 

The main car park area is the only 
place that nursery parents or  

family members should be using 
to drop off or collect as all other 

areas must be kept clear for      
disabled access , deliveries or to 

be used as a turning circle. 
 

I would also remind everyone 
that we share this car park with    

Keighley Children’s Centre so 
please be patient. Thank you 

 

Oh, and please under no             
circumstances block in or restrict 
access to our Nursery mini bus! 

Ever. Thank you! 

Money, money, money!!  

Our fundraising efforts continue this term as we will be 
participating in World Mental Health Day (10.10.19) so please wear 
yellow and donate a £1.00, helping Pudsey Bear raise money for 
Children in Need (Friday 15.11.19) and of course, a spooky tombola 
is starting in a few weeks to raise money for…..well, us!!. 
 

Phew! With all this in mind, it may be useful to keep some loose 
change on you when you drop off and collect as who knows what 
you may be asked to help out with, donate to or buy!  

Please give us the boot…..( l iterally!)  

We seem to have lost a number of our children ’s green nursery 
wellie boots so please can you have a good look at home to see 
if you may have some that need returning.  
 

If not, but while you are looking you may find you have some 
wellies that your child has outgrown, either way with Autumn 
around the corner, any donated or returned wellie boots will be 
both useful and appreciated so please do your best.  

A little help from our friends…  
 

We are pleased to be working with O2Telefonica, who are 
sending some volunteers into nursery on 26.09.19 to complete 
some essential gardening and maintenance jobs with us. If you 
would like to join in and lend a hand, please let me know.  
 

There will also be a parent information sharing event on that 
date from 2pm regarding internet safety so please join us 
either to get messy, get helpful…...or get informed!! 


